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This half term our school focus is: Hope

Dates for your Diary
Friday 31st March – End of Spring Term.
Monday 17th April – Start of Summer Term
Thursday 20th April – Seahorses to Falmouth Library and Art Gallery
Friday 21st April – Seals to the Maritime Museum
Friday 5th May- Red, White and Blue Royal ‘Street Party’ (more details to follow)
Tuesday 9th-12th May – Year 6 SATS (more details to follow)
Monday 12th June – Class photos

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Idris and 
Nina

Starfish-Florence and 
Louie  

Seals- Alex M and 
Cricket   

Dolphins- Jorja and 
Kees     

Congratulations 
Everybody!!

Parents

Here at Flushing, we are aiming to go 
cashless, as far as is possible. To this 

end, please ensure you have activated 
your Parent Pay account 

(see Mrs. Tucker if you need the details).  
Ensure you are able to access your 

account; as this method will increasingly 
be being used for paying for school-

related items.
Many thanks for your support in this.

UNIFORM
A reminder about uniform- you can now purchase it

online, by visiting
Jukoprint’s website (see the link below). 

Uniform can be picked up from their store or
delivered to your home, for a small fee!  

Pre-loved uniform will still be available, sold during
school events by our amazing FoFs team!
https://jukoprint.co.uk/flushingschool/

Our Fabulous Flushing Supporters!

Thank you to everyone that was able to attend the 
service on Friday afternoon.  

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank St Peter’s 
church for welcoming us once again, and I’d also like to 

thank Mrs. Hygate for her unwavering support of the 
school.  She comes in every week and works with our 
Year 5s on a highly personalised programme of study.  
The children look forward to it and love performing for 

us all, each Monday. 
I really have never experienced such committed and 

supportive Governors as the ones I find at Flushing, so 
special mentions also go out to Mr. Hurrell and Mrs. 
Dodd for sharing their expertise with us, each week.  

We are so grateful and tremendously lucky to have you 
all!   From the bottom of my heart, THANKYOU! 
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Truro High 
School 
News!

For more 
details-

contact Truro 
School

Shared Reading Session

A huge thank you to the Starfish parents 
who helped out with swimming this term-

the children had the best time and 
were so well-behaved!



Cricket Opportunities
Please see these flyers 

from 
Falmouth Cricket Club. 

For further details, please 
contact them directly. 

Hockey News!
Absolute scenes at the recent hockey finals! Our 

incredible hockey team secured a very convincing 
win, despite the terrible weather conditions, beating 

so many other schools to the trophy.  
We are all so proud of you, your tenacity, resilience 

and sportsmanship just shone through in every 
game!

Well done to:
Cooper, Connie, Torrin and Barnaby

A huge thank you goes out  to Mrs. Wilcox, Mr. 
Mutsaers and all the parents supporting these 

exciting events, we couldn’t do it without you all!



Summer Term Parenting Courses
For availability and bookings please contact the Early Help Hub

Tel: 01872 322277
Email: earlyhelphub@cornwall.gov.uk

mailto:earlyhelphub@cornwall.gov.uk

